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Denim Day- We will be supporting Breast Cancer Awareness on Monday October 19, 2015. If you would like
to join us please see Mrs. Karen Goldberg and donate a minimum of $5.00. As part of this activity you may
wear denim and pink on that day. We would like to have a photo shoot in the afternoon of all the staff
members who participate.

Social Committee- You may join the Social Committee by submitting $60.00 cash to Marietta Falconieri.
Fundraising- In addition to our Box Top program we are aligned to Stop & Shop as well. Please support our
school by registering your Stop & Shop card. It’s fast and simple to do:

* Have your Stop & Shop card handy

* Visit www.stopandshop.com/aplus

* Click Register your Card

* Enter the first 3 letters of your last name

* Enter your 13 digit Stop & Shop card number

® Enter the school’s ID - 18103

® Click Confirm

* Give this ID # to all your friends and family members and ask them to support our school.

Bay Revue- The annual Bay Revue will take place on three days this year. Our students will be showcasing
our school to potential elementary school students. This Revue will take place on Wednesday October 21%,
Thursday October 22" and Friday October 23rd at 10:00am. A list of the performing students will be posted
over the time clock. If you are available during the performance please join us.

Columbus Day Parade- A special thank you to the following staff members who supported our school and
marched in the parade:

Nicole D’Agosta, Mark Goldberg, Janice Dalton, Lorene Comas, Janet Stern, Bridget Cuoco, Scotte Perry
and Molly McGrath

Coat Drop-Off- As the weather begins to get colder it is important to remember that the students will be
going to their gt period class as they arrive to school to drop off their coats. Please make sure you are
awaiting their arrival.

Student Update- Please adjust your records accordingly:

Ikhiil Yevdayev 811 Re-Admit

SHSAT- Please do not schedule tests, projects or give excessive homework for Grade 8 students during the
week of October 19, 2015. Many of our students will be taking the SHSAT on 10/24 and 10/25/15. They will
be preparing for that exam and we want them all to do well. Thank you for your cooperation.




